
 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Sponsors of the National School lunch and School Breakfast Programs with Food 

Service Management Company Contracts 

FROM: Cheryl Resha, Education Manager    

Bureau of Health/Nutrition, Family Services and Adult Education  

 

DATE: March 29, 2012 

 

SUBJECT: Operational Memorandum #19-12 

Procurement Questions and Answers to assist in the Implementation of the 

final rule titled Nutrition Standards in the National School Lunch and School 

Breakfast Programs 

 

Attached is the United States Department of Agriculture “Questions & Answers” to address how 

state agencies and school food authorities (SFAs) should address contracts between SFAs and 

food service management companies based on the issuance of the final rule titled Nutrition 

Standards in the National School Lunch and School Breakfast Program.  Because this 

information may require changes to your existing contracts, it is imperative that you review the 

attached guidance carefully. 

 

Questions may be directed to Andy Paul at 860-807-2048 or andrew.paul@ct.gov. 
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